

BOWLERS DINE OUT FOR BYL - TUES, JULY 14 @ ALL RUBY TUESDAY LOCATIONS IN MISSOURI

Dear Missouri Bowling Family,

Here's a wonderful fundraising offer that everyone can participate in. We love food and we love BVL. On Tuesday, July 14th, go out for lunch or dinner (or both) and 20% of your net bill will be donated directly to the BVL. This event is for all MSUSBC members, families, friends, neighbors and co-workers! Tell everyone about it.

What could be easier?

Each person paying a bill at any Ruby Tuesday location on 7/14 must use the special flyer on the back. Feel free to make additional copies for everyone interested. They are also available on our website. This event is good at all Missouri locations and all of them match up with a Mo State USBC local association!

THANK YOU, RUBY TUESDAY, FOR GIVING BACK!!